
 

Level 6, 86 Customhouse Quay, Wellington 6011 
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7 March 2013 
 
OIA 2998 
 
Alex Harris 
fyi-request-780-277e6e32@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Dear Alex, 
 

Official Information Act request 

Thank you for your request for information. 
 
This letter acknowledges our receipt on 6 March 2013 of your official 
information act request dated 6 March 2013, requesting: 

Information regarding advice on heating and ventilation issues from the 
Department of Building and Housing for the Minister for Building and 
Construction since becoming Minister. 

We will respond to your request as soon as reasonably practical and no later 
than 20 working days from 6 March 2013 in accordance with the Official 
Information Act 1982. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
David Hammond 
Acting Team Leader Ministerial Services 
for the Chief Executive 
 


